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April 25, 2001 

Leslie Banta Thrasher 
Womble Carlyle Sandridge & Rice 
One Atlantic Center 
1201 W. Peachtree St. , Ste 3500 
Atlanta, GA 30309 

Dear Ms. Thrasher, 

On behalf of the members of the Southeastern and Southwestern chapters of the American 
Association of Law Libraries, I thank you and Womble Carlyle Sandridge & Rice for supporting 
our joint Annual Meeting in Atlanta. The coffee break supported by your contribution was 
greatly appreciated by the conference attendees. 

Thank you again for your support of SEAALL, SW ALL and law librarianship. 

Sincerely, 

Catherine Lemann 
SEAALL President 2000-2001 
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